
I live in district 13, just outside of Sherwood.  I am writing to express support for the introduction and 
passage of Legislative Concept 52 during the current Special Session.  The bill will go a long way toward 
ensuring that people with disabilities can access healthcare in Oregon and that they can get support 
from people they trust when they are in the hospital and/or having end-of-life discussions.  This is what 
any of us would want if we were disabled.   
Thank you. 
 
Peter Blasco 
 
 


